From: Kevin Fu kevinfu@umich.edu &
Subject: [EXT] embedded cybersecurity workshop
Date: August 19, 2020 at 3:35 AM
To: JASON Members jason-list@mitre.org

Hi colleagues,
For the faculty of a cybersecurity or electronics variety...

Your upper-level undergrads or grads might enjoy attending this free
embedded security (virtual) workshop with a focus on
diversity/inclusiveness. Side channels, cars, medical devices, |oT, fun
with laser excitation of MEMS sensors, etc. The registration deadline
is this Friday. It only takes a few minutes to apply for the free event.
Participants run the gamut from upper-level undergrads to professors
to national labs scientists. The talks are followed by breakout
sessions for professional networking and research idea exchange.
Future researchers are especially encouraged, as long as they are
committed to DEI.

https://spgrlab1.github.io/securityworkshop.html

We're almost full, but feel free to share the URL. Thanks!

Cheers,
-Kevin

%% Kevin Fu, Associate Professor, IEEE Fellow, Dr. Dwight E. Harken
Memorial Lecturer

%% Archimedes Center for Medical Device Security, secure-
medicine.org

%% EECS Department, Univ. Michigan, kevinfu@umich.edu

%% Active Bystander PSA: htips://web.mit.edu/bystanders/strategies/
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